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In literacy this half term we will be learning about the book ‘The Viewer’ by
Shaun Tan. It is a mysterious picture book and will provide our stimulus for our
writing topic. 
In maths, we are looking at statistics, shape, position & direction and negative
numbers.  
In science, we are looking at life cycles and how they differ from mammals to
insects! 
Our history this half term extends from our previous unit about the monarchy
and into life in the Victorian era. We are particularly looking at what it was like
to be a Victorian child. 
In art, we are looking at pop art and using the work of Romeo Brittero as a
source of inspiration.
In PE, we will be learning yoga and basketball. 
In PSHE, we are learning about ways we can be our best, including keeping
healthy!

This half term...

Welcome back!
We hope you all had a restful half term! Kestrels have shown
great resilience in coming back to school after having 2 weeks
off!


